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Minutes of the Antrim Board of Selectmen November 4, 1991

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman; Dave Boule and Phil Dwight,

Selectmen; D. Penny, S. Crowell and J. Smith, members of Landfill
Committee.

Mr. Leon Geil, Consulting Engineer met with the group to discuss
the use of his services by the Town should it be decided that the
Town would build its own transfer recycling station after the
Bennington Landfill closes. After discussion Mr. Boule moved to
employ Mr. Geil to do a specific site visit to advise on the

suitability of that parcel as a possible location. Second P.
Dwight. So moved.

Mr. Crowell asked the Selectmen whether they had scheduled
meetings with Town Counsel, and if so, would they discuss with
him the status of his tax abatement case. Mr. Rowehl indicated
that there were no regular meetings with Counsel but the
Selectmen would check on the case.

Mr. Hugh Giffin asked the Selectmen about the Inventory Penalty
Tax. He noted that the wording on the form was ambiguous about
the penalty. The Selectmen indicated that they would check
whether there had been a change in the law.

Brian Brown, Police Chief, met to discuss his department's 1991
budget. The Selectmen generally agreed with the presentation.

Dave Boule moved to accept the minutes of October 28. Second, Ed
Rowehl second. So moved.

Phil Dwight moved to approve the abatement application of Jacob
Ruoff for 424.16. D. Boule second. So moved.

The Selectmen agreed to obtain 1992 Inventory Forms.

Dave Boule made the motion to adjourn. Second Phil Dwight.
Meeting adjourned at 9:55 P.M.



